SADDLE RIDGE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION
ANNUAL MEETING
JULY 19, 2014

Board Members: Scott Schehr, Lynn Hopps, Darin Suggs, Debra James, Nancy Cain, Bob Spista, Hugh
Pearson, Ann Tedford

The SRPOA Annual Meeting was called to order by President Scott Schehr at 10:00 AM. Scott opened the
meeting with the introduction of the current SRPOA Board members.

SR resident Judy Pearson summarized the SRPOA ongoing support for Walland Elementary School and
reported that the SR community has gathered over $6000 in supplies and cash donations over the last
year. With Judy was guest Phil Young, a teacher at Walland Elementary School. He was in attendance to
announce the new program, Walland Family Fun Night, an initiative to promote and encourage parental
involvement. Several SR residents generously offered to sponsor this program over the next year, and
great success is anticipated.

President Scott Schehr recognized new SR property owners and residents.

In the absence of a Treasurer, President Scott Schehr provided a review of the annual budget. Judy
Pearson moved that we accept the financial report, and this was seconded by Betty Hudgens. Motion
carried.

The Nominating Committee for the SRPOA Board offered Darin Suggs, Lynn Hopps and Robert {Smitty)
Smith for the three open Board member positions. Jim Tedford moved to accept the three nominees by
acclamation. This was seconded by Judy Pearson, and motion carried.

There was no further business, and the meeting was adjourned at 11:00 AM.

Submitted by Ann Tedford.



